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1. The article discusses the NCB's preparation for the End Point Assessment, which will take place from 13th February 2023 to 9th June 2023.
2. The NCB is likely taking steps to ensure that all necessary resources and materials are available for a successful assessment process.
3. The article does not provide specific details about the nature of the End Point Assessment or the specific preparations being made by the NCB.
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Unfortunately, without the actual content of the article, it is not possible to provide a detailed critical analysis. The provided text seems to be a placeholder or an error in the source code. Please provide the actual content of the article for a thorough analysis.
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